This is a copy of the letter which is required to facilitate opening a bank account with the Bank of Ireland on campus.  It must be signed by the PI or Head of Department.
<Date>
To Bank of Ireland

University College Cork

Cork

Re:  <Customers Name>
Dear Sir,
I wish to advise that ‘Customer’s Name’ has recently arrived in Ireland and is unable to provide address verification.  He is commencing employment as a <Job Title> with University College Cork  on <date>.
His address is ‘Customer’s address abroad’ and he will be resident at ‘Customer’s Cork Address’.
I would appreciate if you would facilitate the opening of a bank account.

Yours sincerely,

Signed by Principal Investigator / Head of Department
​​​​​​​​

· This letter must be printed on UCC Headed Paper and addressed to the Bank of Ireland University College Cork

· It must be signed by the Principal Investigator/Head of Department
